
 

  

To: Budget Committee/Blount County Commission 

From:  Jarrod Millsaps, Deputy Chief BCSO 

CC:  Fin. Dir. Brian Baldwin; Jeff French, Chief Deputy BCSO 

Date: 6/14/2024 

Re: Vehicle replacement request 

  

Budget Committee Members and Commissioners, 

 

We respectfully request that you allow us to purchase a replacement vehicle, as the deputy involved in the 

incident on June 11, 2024, in response to a domestic call, took on heavy gunfire, doing over $24,000 in 

damages to his vehicle (see attached estimate).  This estimate does not include damage to the items and 

equipment inside of the vehicle.  If allowed to replace this vehicle, we will work to salvage and repurpose as 

much as is possible. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jarrod Millsaps, Deputy Chief Administration 

 


